
Raymore Parks & Recreation
Legacy Program

HONOR
BRICKS

The Raymore Legacy Program gives 
residents the opportunity to leave 
a lasting legacy through a donation 
toward honor bricks, tribute trees, 
memorial benches or heritage 
shelters.

The program is designed to enhance 
and beautify the City of Raymore’s 
public parks, green spaces, linear 
parks and public grounds. It also 
provides Raymore residents a way 
to connect with the park system on 
a personal level.

Through this program, groups or 
individuals can commemorate 
special events, dedicate memorials 
to loved ones, honor our service 
men and women or simply leave 
a lasting legacy of their love of 
Raymore’s parks.

Leaving 
a Legacy
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Honor the ones you love.
With an Honor Brick, anyone can leave a lasting 
impression on Raymore’s history by purchasing an 
inscribed brick to be placed in the Honor Square 
located in front of the The Depot at T.B. Hanna 
Station Park. 

Honor Bricks are dedicated once a year during a 
ceremony on Veterans Day. The deadline for ordering 
bricks is September 1. 

You may choose to have your name engraved on 
the brick or have it inscribed in memory of another 
individual. Honor Bricks are an ideal way to honor 

veterans of any military service or to remember a 
special occasion. Honor Bricks can also be used as 
an opportunity to show support for an organization.

For a gift of $80, a 4x8-inch engraved brick will be 
installed in the Honor Square. Each brick can be 
engraved with up to three lines of lettering with a 
maximum of 16 characters per line, including 
spaces and punctuation.

The Parks & Recreation Department reserves the 
right to place or organize the Honor Bricks in a way 
that best suits the location and to ensure that the 
wording requested is appropriate.  

For more information, contact the Parks & Recreation 
Department at 816-322-2791 or visit www.Raymore.com/Parks




